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WISCONSIN LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 
 
 

September 29, 2010 
 

NOTICE OF COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON REVIEW OF THE MANAGED FOREST 

LAND PROGRAM 
 

Representative Fred Clark, Chair 
Representative Donald Friske, Vice-Chair 

 
Wednesday, October 6, 2010 

9:30 a.m. 
 

412 East, State Capitol 
 

 Presentations by invited speakers, including: 

o Kathryn Nelson, Forest and Tax Program and Policy Chief, Bureau of Forest 
Management, Department of Natural Resources. 

o Scott Henker, Senior Resource Manager – Lake States Region, Plum Creek 
Timber Company, Inc. 

o Richard Stadelman, Wisconsin Towns Association. 

o Mark Luoma, former District Administrator, Chequamegon School District; 
David Schmidt, Chequamegon School Board; and John Walasek, Price County 
Board. 

 Review and discussion of public access on managed forest land, and the impact of the 
MFL program on local planning, zoning, and school districts. 

 Discussion of committee assignment. 
_________________________________ 
Terry C. Anderson 
Director 


